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LABUAN: The National Audit 
Department recently carried out 
a two·day audit on Unlversiti 
Malaysia Sabah, Labuan 
International Campus (UMS· 
KAL). 

The final result of the audit 
was tabled at the seminar room 
of the campus attended by 
UMS-KAL director Associate 
Professor Dr Murnizam Hj 

Halik 
Among the scopes of tbe 

audit in the campus were , 
planning, implementation e ld 
monitoring of the financial 
flow and management ~Ut'"'" as 
In direct purchase. quotation 
price, tender and direct dell I 
for year 2013 to October 
2015. 

Four officers involved in the 

audit work were led by the awdit 
assistant director, Shafreaal 
Sobri and assisted by thhe 
assistant auditors, Nor AZ~·ah 
Ismail. Rohana Amin 'nd 
Shahruddin Aree@ H.i Ari . 

Also prescnt were UMS de~p.ty 
treasurer Badrul Hisham Ismail 
and UMS·KAL senior depbty 
registrar, Zamri MOha~ad 
Tuah. ' 


